
District of Lantzville
Incorporated June 2003

October 17, 2018

Catherine Morrison, Mgr. Emergency Services
Regional District of Nanaimo
6300 Hammond Bay Road
Nanaimo, EC V9T 6N2

Dear Catherine Morrison:

Re: Evacuation Route Planning

Die District of Lantzville is pleased to support the Regional District of Nanaimo's
application for funding tlirough the Union of EC Municipalities for an evacuation route
planning grant.

We have contracted the RDN to provide emergency planning services for our
community and, as a member municipality, the District of Lantzville works closely with
the Regional District of Nanaimo as well as our neighbouring municipal partners in the
region to be prepared to respond to emergencies.

With Highway 19 (a main traffic artery on the Island with as many as 700 vehicles per
hour travelling in each direction) bisecting our communities, it is a critical need to
complete evacuation route planning for the RDN Electoral Area E, the District of
Lantzville and Nanoose (Snaw-Naw-As) First Nation. With support through the UBCM
funding program, we look forward to our staff working with our partners to complete
this initiative in 2019. Thank you to the RDN for submitting a grant application and
providing overall grant management for this project.

Yours truly,

Ronald CampbeU, CLGM
Chief Administrative Officer
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